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Freedom of Information Act 2000: Money borrowed for the 
London 2012 Olympic and Paralympic Games 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information enquiry of 12 January 2018. 
 
You asked for the following information: 
 

“Please advise if the £405 million borrowed to support the staging of the 2012 
Olympic Games in London has been redistributed back to the national lottery.” 

 
I can confirm that HM Treasury does not hold information within the scope of your 
request. 
 
However, the information you are seeking is already in the public domain and has been 
discussed in a Parliamentary Question which can be found here:  
 
http://www.parliament.uk/business/publications/written-questions-answers-
statements/written-question/Commons/2016-11-21/53902/  
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact us.  Please quote the reference 
number above in any future communications. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Information Rights Unit 
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